
 
 

To:  OSFO Members, PGC President and Executive Director   
From:  Chet Gray, OSFO Secretary General      
Date:   27 July 2020  
Subject:   2020 OSFO Assembly – 3rd notification OSFO Assembly (AGM)  

          Zoom Conference  

 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
The OSFO Executive Committee has determined since all countries are at different stages of the COVID 
pandemic, this year’s OSFO Assembly (AGM) will be conducted through a Zoom conference method.  
 
The date of the OSFO AGM Zoom conference will be Thursday September 17, 2020 at 1.00 pm EST. 
 
I kindly ask that you reserve the above in your calendars. 
  
To participate in the OSFO AGM you will need to download the free Zoom conferencing application onto 
your laptop or phone. If you have any difficulties with downloading the Zoom application, please contact 
me directly for assistance.  
 
Further information regarding the OSFO Assembly will be send to you over the next month. 
 
Thank you for your kind cooperation, and to your participation in the OSFO AGM.  
Should you have any inquiries, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Chet Gray  
OSFO Secretary General   


